If you do not see the newsletter, click here for the web version



Foro Internacional Acción Catolica International Forum Catholic Action Forum International d'Action Catholique Forum Internazionale Azione Cattolica

NEWSLETTER www.catholicactionforum.org

N. 1 – January, 5 2023



Thanks Benedict XVI

Will we remember His magisterium to Italian Catholic Action and IFCA.

The International Forum of Catholic Action joins in thanking God for the gift of life and witness of Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI.

We have experienced as believing people his theological reflection in the spirit of the Second Vatican Ecumenical Council, the love of the Shepherd expressed in his teachings, his accompaniment, his commitment, his donation and his humble renunciation. As Catholic Action we have also received his wise magisterium. "Remain firm in the faith!" with the all Church we take up his invitation, his call to co-responsibility and holiness.

Together with Pope Francis we express our admiration for his discipleship, his fidelity to Jesus Christ in the Church and in the world faced with the important and urgent challenges of our time.

Let us ask Mary and St Joseph and our Saints and Blessed to accompany Joseph Ratzinger on his journey towards the definitive encounter with the almighty and merciful God: Deus caritas est.

Rafael Ángel Corso (Coordinator of the IFCA Secretariat)

The example of the first community in Jerusalem can serve as a model for renewing the present Christian community and making it a place of communion for witness. (...) May the Church which has lived uninterruptedly in the Middle East from apostolic times to our own day find in the example of that community the resources needed to keep fresh the memory and the apostolic vitality of her origins! (4,5)

BENEDICT XVI

Post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation *Ecclesia in Medio Oriente* 14.9.2012



Segretariato Fiac

You are receiving this email as a registered member of our newsletter. The Data Controller is IFCA- International Forum of Catholic Action.

If you wish to unsubscribe exercising your rights under Articles 15-22 of EU Regulation 2016/679 please click here.

If you have problems with the consultation of the newsletter, or if the NL is mistakenly placed in spam by your provider, please contact us by sending an email by clicking here.